BOARD OF SELECTMEN MEETING
Tuesday March 23, 2021 (following Health meeting). PM 7:05 pm

Board members present: James Consolati, Michael Curtin.
Molly Curtin-Schaefer — No public present.

Mail was read, previous minutes and treasury warrants were approved.

Mail reviewed: Council on Aging contract was signed. Online Auction contract agreement was
signed. Boston Herald article “Every rural area deserves broadband connection” was read. An
update from GZA progress report: Tyringham Hazard Mitigation Plan was reviewed.
DRIVEWAY PERMIT: A temporary permit was unanimously approved for 137 Jerusalem Road.
OLD BUSINESS: James Consolati stated that the State looked at our by law changes in
relation to the Green Communities Act the draft is fine the only concern is if there is enough land
at the transfer station. No hearings have been scheduled on the Green Communities Act. The

Board wants live in person hearings so the voters can participate on this subject.

The transfer station bid and the RFP for the school house will be placed on the next agenda.

Matthew Puntin, Clerk
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